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Auburn School Board Hires New Elementary Principal 
 (KLZA) The Auburn Board of Public Works once again has five members following Monday
night’s Council approval of Mayor Scott Kudrna’s appointment of Max Erisman to the Board.  (
play audio :24 seconds ) 

That is Mayor Scott Kudrna.  The Mayor talked with us about his reasons for appointing three new
members to the BPW Board of Directors.  ( play audio  :31 seconds ) 

Mayor Kudrna says it is his feeling the BPW Board should take a look at ways to control costs, not
just raise utility rates.  ( play audio :26 seconds ) 

The Auburn City Council conducted a public hearing Monday night on the Board of Public Works
Reconciliation Statement for the Wastewater Department, which has gone 10 percent over budget.
 Mayor Kudrna explains the reason given.  ( play audio :21 seconds ) 

The Council also approved an agreement with the State Department of Roads on the Highway 136
reconstruction project in Auburn once it was cleared up who would cover some of the costs involved
with the project.  ( play audio :36 seconds ) 
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